
The Formal Openinsi

Friday, February the 21st. was a red letter day to be thankfully remembered in

the history of the College. Nearly one thousand persons were present on the oc-

casion of the Opening of the New Wing,

The evening began with a Meeting in the Convocation Hall, which was opened

by the singing of the Doxology and the offering of special thanksgiving by the Right

Reverend Dr. Reeve, Assistant Bishop of Toronto.

It was fittin:; that on this historic occasion the name of the late I*rincij)al

Sheraton should be prominently in the minds of the friends of the College. In

his honoured memory were presented by the students three beautifully carved

oak Convocation Chairs, and by the Graduates a very finely execute<l oil painting

of Dr. Sheraton. The presentation of the former was made by the Rev. L. \'..

Davis, M.A., one of the present students, and the portrait was unveiled by the

Rev. L. E. Skey, M.A., Rector of St. Anne's Church, Toronto, as representing his

fellow (Graduates. These appropriate gifts were accepted on behalf of the College

by the President, Dr. N. W. Hoyles, K.C., and the Rev. Principal O'Meara.
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